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Lump Sum Payments for 1% Across-The-Board Increase

A one percent across-the-board (ATB) Medicaid rate increase was effective April 1, 2022, based on
the enacted 2022-2023 budget and was effectuated by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid
Services (CMS) NYS Plan approval. eMedNY was updated to incorporate these rate increases as of
December 22, 2022. Retroactive payments for the 1% increased reimbursement on non-institutional
claims with dates of service on or after April 1, 2022, that were adjudicated between April 1, 2022
and December 22, 2022 will be disbursed via a one-time lump sum payment, and will be processed
in Cycle 2468 with a check release date of December 25, 2024.

For providers who have any outstanding liabilities due to the Department resulting from an
overpayment paid through the Medicaid or Basic Health Plan (BHP) program, please note that this
lump sum payment may be negated or reduced due to the application of the liabilities.

Additional information on the one percent ATB Medicaid rate increase can be found on the NYS
DOH "1% Across the Board (ATB) Medicaid Rate Increase" web page - 1% Across the Board (ATB)
Medicaid Rate Increases (ny.gov).
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